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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Christmas Nativity Performances 

The costumes were fantastic, the dancing and singing amazing and the acting will certainly mean that 
nominations for a BAFTA can only be just around the corner. Both KS1 and Foundation deserve huge 
praise for brilliant performances. Thank you to the MPG for their continued support with costumes and 
raffles.  
 

Our Choir 
Whilst we are praising our children, I should also make special mention for our Choir. They have 
performed at the St. Mark’s Church and tomorrow night will be at the Joseph Stone Centre.  The 
children are sounding wonderful and their performances are a shining example of the hard work and 
dedication they have demonstrated in rehearsals. Thanks as ever to Dame Csorba for her hard work. 
 

Pantomime 
I know the children will have a fantastic time at the pantomime this year – tomorrow sees Sleeping 
Beauty arriving in school. Our thanks, once again, must go to the MPG who paid for this treat for the 
children. 
 

Parties 
Parties take place this week.  
 

Monday 17 December in the afternoon for Y3 & Y4 
 Tuesday 18 December in the afternoon for Foundation, Y1 & Y2 

Wednesday 19 December – Christmas Lunch for the whole school  
Thursday 20 December in the afternoon for Y5 & Y6 

 
The children can wear party clothes or bring them into school and get changed. Please remember that 
if your child chooses to wear their clothes all day, there remains a very good chance that they will fall 
over or get dirty. Despite calls to the fashion police that crimes are being committed, I will continue to 
insist that footwear is sensible and appropriate for school, regardless of whether it clashes with the 
outfit. 
 

Sparkle and Shine – Friday 21 December 
Mrs Csorba has assured me that we are in for a treat.  You are most welcome to join us, providing you 
are prepared to sing and laugh at the occasional joke that may be thrown in for good measure! Please 
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remember that our Foundation Stage do not take part in this event - they have too much fun in school 
as it is! 
 
Christmas jumper day is also on Friday. The children can wear a festive jumper for the bargain price of 
£1 (money collected goes to Save the Children). Please note, other than a jumper, the children should be 
in school uniform. 
 

Board Game Café 
Breakfast club are asking for donations of any unwanted board games (ideally ones with all of the 
pieces!) so that they can expand their already popular range of morning activities to include a board 
game café.  Please send any boxed board games to the office – we are sure that with the imminent 
arrival of Mr. Claus, this is an ideal chance to free up space in toy cupboards. 
 

Boxes of Kindness 
Pupil Parliament would like to send a huge thank you to everyone who has donated to the boxes of 
kindness this year,  They are being collected by S20 Foodbank tomorrow so if you haven’t already 
donated or would like to send in anything else, you still have a chance. 
 

Sports Kit Amnesty 
Please have a check during the break to see if you have any Mosborough sports kit or tops – we have 

several items missing!  Please return any stray tops to Miss Mossman, no questions asked! 
 

End of Term Treats! 
Please remind your child to bring home their PE kit and any lunchboxes they may have in school for a 
deserved clean. 
 

Thank You 
As always, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you provide us at school. 
We really appreciate your hard work and hope you all know how much we enjoy teaching such 
wonderful children; they are a credit to you all.  
 
I wish you the very best during this festive period and hope you all mange to have a rest. 
 
School opens again on Monday 7 January 
 
Yours 
 
 
Martin Fallon 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

 7 January  - Term 3 begins 
 8 January – Y6 visit to Crucial Crew 
 8 January – Y3 ‘Night at the Museum’ parent’s meeting 
 22 January – Y5 Virtual Veledrome in school all day 
 25 January – Y3 Sleepover – ‘Night at the Museum’ 

 


